
                                                                   
 
 
June 14, 2022 
 
 
Dear Lincoln Fun & Games Volunteers: 
 
Thank you for assisting your association at FMCA's 105th International Convention presented by Blue Ox. 
Enclosed is your volunteer identification card. Please display it on the inside of your motorhome 
windshield on the driver’s side without obstructing the driver’s view. Display the identification card and 
the date of entry credential you received with your confirmation materials. 
 
Singles International Chapter organizes and operates Fun & Games for the International Conventions. 
Please connect with your fellow members to make sure they tell FMCA when registering for the 
convention. This way, they will code them to receive this information, and your captain will know the 
number of volunteers he/she has to cover the games. Volunteers should enter the grounds according to the 
Date of Entry Card in this packet (or an earlier entry date if you are volunteering in another volunteer area 
that is required to arrive sooner). Directions to the venue are included in your confirmation packet. Please 
follow the directions that were included in your confirmation packet. If you wish to park next to your 
friends who are also volunteering, please arrive together.  
  
 
Captain:  Dave Robb, F182133  
       idrobb@outlook.com            
             Cell: 952-448-3927      
 
 
There will be a volunteer recognition at evening entertainment on Friday, August 26, 2022.   
 
Thank you for your participation. We are looking forward to working with you in Lincoln. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Barbara Feiler 
Events Manager 
 
Enc: Volunteer credential 
 
cc:       Convention File; Doug Uhlenbrock, Director of Events; Julia Chesnut, Volunteer Coordinator 
 


